* Office of the President

KCAI

September 30, 2003

Ms. Linda Warren
2524 NW 55" Place
Oklahoma City, OK 73112

Dear Ms. Warren:

We are returning to you all the items of folk art donated by your grandmother which we
have.

Unfortunately the folk art does not fit into the school’s current direction. We are not sure
how the school used it for the benefit of its students some 20 years ago.

Nevertheless, we appreciate the kind gift and the thought behind it.

If you are in Kansas City, we would be pleased to show you our school. We are very
proud of our students and faculty. As you can imagine, the work and interests of our
students change over time. For example, design by computer is a topic of great interest
now and did not exist 20 years ago. I would be pleased to meet you and give you a
personal tour.

Very truly yours,

a—al it
Kathleen Collins
President
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